
UVRA Board Nominations 2023-24 

Members are warmly encouraged to volunteer for the board and vacant positions, 

particularly as there are important discussions ahead which will affect the Association’s 

relationship with the University. 

 

Information on how to volunteer is available via uvra@uvic.ca. 

 

Executive Directors: 

President: Rebecca Warburton 
Vice President: TBA 
Treasurer: Richard Chappell 
Secretary: TBA 
Past President: Margaret Klatt 

 

Standing Committee Chairs: 

Benefits: Peter Liddell, 
Membership: Zulette Gordon 
Newsletter Editor: Lou Schmidt 
Masterminds Series: TBA 
Social Events: TBA 
United Way: TBA 

 

Directors at Large: 
Donna Mollin 
Colin Scarfe 
Juliana Saxton 
June Whitmore 
Susan Service 

Ex Officio: 

Delegate, Institute on Aging and Lifelong Health 

Benefits Manager, Human Resources 

Note 1: Since the 2017 AGM nominations are no longer accepted from the floor. The Board 
may add members in the interim, but such appointments require ratification at the next 
AGM. 
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